
Ledyard Bridge, Hanover

NHDOT Statewide Pedestrian 
and Bicycle Transportation Plan
This public meeting and outreach event is intended to provide the opportunity 
for the community to help NHDOT and the consultant team understand:

Places you currently walk and 
ride your bicycle

Places you would like to walk 
and ride but don’t feel safe

Your goals for the Statewide 
Pedestrian and Bicycle 
Transportation Plan

Prioritizing resources for 
pedestrian and bicycle 
improvements

Other ideas and comments 
welcome!

You can also comment at:
https://nhpedbikeplan.com/

Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory impairment or other disability, should contact 
the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 or call 603-271-3222 – TDD Access: Relay NH 

1-800-735-2964. Noti�cation for the need of assistance should be made at the earliest convenience

PUBLIC MEETING / OUTREACH EVENT

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 18, 5:00 - 7:00 PM
UVLSRPC Offices at 10 Water Street, Lebanon


